Minutes of PTA Meeting 3.11.2020 h 7 pm via ZOOM.

Present: Mr Restall, Carly Bertram,  Sabrina Perrucci, Tess Garrett, Paul Chirnside, Victoria Donkin, Pam Laggan, Jess Kinnersley, Rosy and Esther are our welcome new entries !
· Carly did a brief presentation and greetings to all participants and then Mr Restall explained to purpose of this year PTA donations: this year the school will buy a large amount of new reading books destinated to the KS2

· Mr Restall explained then how the school will manage the Nativity event in a COVID safe way and about this he would need a new camera and microphones, that may be provided by the PTA too
· Tess updated us about the available amount of money in our bank account which is about 3.400 Pounds
· Carly proposed a lovely idea about how to involve kids (with the gentle collaboration of the class teachers) in a Christmas activity by making some class window’s crafts to show to the parents and asking them a donation

· The PTA then discussed about how to organize a “mini Christmas fair” in a COVID safe way and how to manage a possible online fundraising (which probably might be via paypall), Carly will send an email to some supermarkets asking them for a chocolate/sweeties donation for the children
· The PTA agrees on sending an invitation and motivation letters (Sabrina will write the draft) to all St. Barts parents to involve them in this hard moment not to forget the benefit of the children who need to feel the Christmas atmosphere this year probably more than ever. As well the PTA (Jess will make it) will make up a nice poster which will be stick on the class door 

· At 8 pm the meeting is over. 

Next PTA meeting will be the 23rd  of November 2020 at 7 pm via ZOOM.
